
 

June 4, 2021 
 
Sanat Seitov 
Leninskie Gory Street, House 1, Sector D, Room 731 
Moscow,  119234  
Russia 
 
Dear Sanat: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity, once again, to congratulate you on winning the 
Sustainable Design Honorable Mention for “Agricultural Robot” in the ET Foundation’s 
2021 Aluminum Extrusion Design Competition.  Enclosed is a certificate recognizing 
your significant accomplishment. 
 
There is no doubt that you are proud of your work and the ET Foundation is honored and 
pleased to share your accomplishment.  News and information of your winning design 
has been posted on our website at www.ETFdesign.org.  I encourage you to visit the 
website to view the entries of your fellow winners. Your design and entry materials may 
be included in the Extrusion Showcase at the Twelfth International Aluminum Extrusion 
Technology Seminar (ET’22), the premier technical conference for the worldwide 
aluminum extrusion industry, scheduled for May 3-5, 2022 in Orlando, Florida. Visit 
www.et22.org for information on ET ’22 and Extrusion Showcase. 
 
Thank you for participating in the Aluminum Extrusion Design Competition and we look 
forward to seeing more aluminum extrusion designs from you in the future! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nancy Molenda 
V.P. of Communications 
ET Foundation 
 
Enclosures 
 


